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July 10, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The NTSD Transportation Department works hard during the summer months to plan bus
routes that not only meet our students’ needs, but also efficiently utilize our resources. In
order to accomplish this task and ensure a smooth start to the school year, we are kindly
requesting your assistance by completing a required transportation registration form for each
student in your household by July 25, 2024.

If a transportation registration form is not completed, your child(ren) will not be
assigned to a bus route. It should take approximately one or two minutes to submit a
response for each child. If your transportation needs change after submitting the registration
form, please contact the Transportation Department and we will adjust accordingly.

Parents and guardians may access the registration form by visiting
www.ntsd.org/transportation or by scanning the QR code below. If you are unable to access
this electronically, please contact us at 724-654-2650, Monday-Thursday, between the hours of
8:00 am and 3:00 pm to discuss your transportation needs over the phone.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation by completing the transportation
registration form for each student in your household by July 25, 2024.

Sincerely,

SVt Uam

Mark Ulam
Director of Transportation

NTSD.org/transportation
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